
HATs
June 5, 2021

 
Meeting called to order at 1:03 p.m. by President Buster 
McDonald with 14 members present.   Paid Members:  
85
Opened with Pledge of Allegiance.
New Member:  David Scholl
Secretary’s Report: Read and approved as corrected.
Treasurer’s Report:   Read and approved.     Balance on 
hand:  $3,733.81 / $288 is from 50/50.
Correspondence:   Magazines: Top of the Lake Museum 
and MSORVA
MSA:  Chaired by Roger K.  No report.
·Patches and hats:  See Buster or Roger K.
 
Old Business
Calendar of Events:
·August summer party has been cancelled.
·Social Event (October):  Need a chairperson.
·Warming shed addition:  DNR and the funds have 
been okayed for us to build the wood shed.  Total 
amount: $1,309.  Buster will send out an email telling us 
when the material will be here and then schedule a date 
and time to put it up.  Tentative date:  June 19.
·Report on white elephant fundraiser:  It was a great 
success.  Made $750!  Members had positive comments 
and would like to have it again next year.



·Jackie McDonald volunteered to chair the October 
social event.
 
New Business
·Need a web master for Facebook and web page.
·Reminder:  Judy would like you to confirm your 
camping reservations.  We’ll decide on whether to order 
chicken, have potluck, or something different.  If you 
have any questions, they will be addressed at the 
August 7th meeting.
 
NO 50/50 DUE TO LOW ATTENDANCE
No July meeting.  NEXT MEETING:  AUGUST 7TH @ 
1:00 P.M.
Minutes submitted by Secretary Deb Evtushek


